
Gateway Christian School 
245 Fredericksville Road 

Mertztown, PA 19539 
Phone – 610-682-2748    Fax – 610-682-9670 
Email: gatewaychristianschool@hotmail.com 

                          PLANTING SEEDS OF ETERNAL PURPOSE 

         May 2017 

 
 

 

MAY 

Fri., May 5
th

 – Spring Sale 

4-9 p.m./Chicken BBQ 4-7 

p.m. 

Mon., May 8
th

 – Pre-School 

& 1
st
 grade Field Trip to 

Fleetwood Volunteer Fire 

Company 

Fri., May 12
th

 – Field Day 

(Whole School) @ 

Longswamp Park 

*Thurs., May 25
th

 – ½ Day, 

Noon Dismissal 

*Fri., May 26
th

 & Mon., 

May 29
th

 – SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

Tues., May 30
th

 – Welcome 

Back Students 

JUNE 

*Thurs., June 1
st
 – ½ Day 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

*Fri., June 2
nd

 – Awards 

Program 7 p.m. 

**Changes to the 2016-2017 

Calendar  

Jeremiah 29:11 

 “For I know the thoughts 

that I think toward you, 

saith the LORD, thoughts of 

peace, and not of evil, to 

give you an expected end.” 

 

The Spring Sale is this Friday, 

May 5th. Doors open at 4 

p.m. and the Auction Starts 

at 5:30 p.m.. Don’t forget to 

pick up your chicken dinners 

between 4-7 p.m. Please 

make sure you are here on 

time for your scheduled time 

to volunteer. We can use all 

the help we can get! We also 

need some help on Thursday 

evening at 7 p.m. for set-up. 

If you are available to help 

on Thursday evening, please 

let the office know! 

(9 a.m.-12 p.m.) 

June 19
th

-June 23
rd

  

June26th – June 30
th

  

July 17
th

 – July 21
st
  

July 24
th

 – July 28
th

  

*More information will be 

sent home in the near 

future. Please call the 

office with any questions.

 

 

The re-enrollment forms and 

bussing forms that were sent 

home in March need to be 

signed and returned to the 

office by May 5
th

 along with 

the re-enrollment fee, and 

completed emergency contact 

forms. If the re-enrollment 

forms and fee are not returned 

by May 5
th

, there will be a $50 

late fee. If the bussing forms 

are late, your child will not be 

able to get bussing next year. 

All 2016-2017 tuition 

must be paid in full in 

order for your child to 

return to Gateway for the 

2017-2018 School year. 

A current tuition 

schedule is enclosed for 

your convenience.   

 

 If you refer a family to GCS 
and their child’s enrollment is 
accepted, you will receive a 

$200 discount on your 
tuition. 

 

If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact the 

office. 


